From: Christina Prkic
Date: Monday, December 9, 2002
Re: Inquiry-Nancy Powell

Nancy Powell, asked whether a County department director may endorse a candidate for
City Council by stating on campaign literature the department director’s name and title.
After discussing this matter with R. Meyers, I advised Ms. Powell that she should contact
Lee Kraftchick with the County Attorney’s office for further guidance.




